
             

Dowson PTA  
 

Christmas Fair 
Friday 8th December 2017 

        3.30pm – 5.30pm 
               & 

           Non Uniform Day 
             Friday 1st December 2017 

       
 Dress Down Passes for the Non Uniform day to support the Christmas Fair are now 

available from class for a donation of mince pies from Nursery, unopened 
smellies and cosmetics from Reception, chocolate from Lower School, a bottle 

from Upper School or £1.00 from any building.  
 

This very popular event promises to be another ‘Christmas Cracker’. 
There will be lots of festive stalls and games, including Santa’s Grotto, the ever 

popular Secret Bottle stall and the ‘delicious’ Chocolate Tombola. We also have 
some surprise new stalls and activities to enjoy as well as the usual raffle and 

craft stalls.  It’s an event not to be missed! 
 
 

If you are able to help us with the Christmas Fair, please email the PTA on 
dowsonpta@hotmail.co.uk. We need help setting up in the afternoon from 2pm 

onwards. Any help you can give us would be much appreciated. 
 

Once again, we thank you for any help and support you can offer to make Dowson’s 
Christmas Fair one to remember.  

 

Thank You 
 

Dowson PTA 

mailto:dowsonpta@hotmail.co.uk

